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I strongly object to the development proposed at Brooklands Farm. Having lived in Whitstable virtually all my life, I 
find this special town and surrounding countryside being eroded by more building . 
My main concerns are the loss of the countryside, the habitat shared by so many creatures, botanical species  and 
birds. 
The amount of sewage and traffic that this development will cause, is a massive increase to our already 
overstretched services. Our GP‘s  have worked so hard to give us one of the best practices in the country but even 
this will be put under extraordinary pressure with such a huge increase in population. 
Please consider these points for my objection and please bear in mind that these points are on so many local 
people’s minds. 
Kind regards 
Liz Shopland 
Sent from my iPhone 




